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FROM THE DIRECTOR’S OFFICE 
 
The Director will be in Boston next week attending the 
2010 MRS Fall Meeting, Professor Ken Baldwin will be 
acting during this time. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
 
Congratulations to our new Level E1 members of staff 
who were successful in the last promotion round, 
Professors Christine Charles, Craig Savage and Tim 
Senden. 
 
VIP VISITORS 
 
A delegation from the Embassy of the Russian 
Federation visited the school this week to discuss 
collaboration in physics education and research. The 
Ambassador, Vladimir Morozov also met with the Vice-
Chancellor. 
 
The President of Fujitsu, a scientist/engineer will be 
visiting ANU on December 2 and 3.  The purpose of the 
visit is strategic, with ANU and Fujitsu looking at a 
potential collaborative agreement.  ANU and Fujitsu 
are interested in an expanded agreement to cover 
research/development areas of mutual interest.  RSPE 
will be hosting the delegation on the afternoon of 
December 2nd to showcase some outstanding research 
areas.   
 
SCHOOL SEMINAR PROGRAM 
 
Thursday 2 December 2010, 4.00pm 
Leonard Huxley Lecture Theatre 
Quantum Many-Body Dynamics: counting the 
particles 
by Dr Cedric Simenel, Department of Nuclear Physics 
Drinks and light refreshments will be provided in the 
RSPSE Link Tea Room after the Seminar. All welcome. 
 


